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              Minutes 

              Board of Selectmen 

             Non Public Session 

                     Monday, April 18, 2011 

 
Selectmen Tad Putney, Clarence Farwell, Jack Flanagan, Darrell Philpot and Karl Dowling were 
present. 
 

Police Dept. 

Chief Bill Quigley said last October there was a stop on Route 13 for drugs and Mike Kurland ordered 
the vehicle and $567 in cash seized.  He said the case never went to court as it was determined there was 
no probable cause.  Officer Barnett called the individual in February to pick up the vehicle at Two 
Dave’s and the cash.  The person refused to get the car as the storage fee was over $3,000 and the car 
wasn’t worth that much.  Bill said the storage and towing fees are now over $8,750 and the 
responsibility of the police department.  He said there’s an area at the transfer station that could be 
fenced in to house seized vehicles.  Bill said he wanted to mention it while he was here on another issue. 
Minutes will be sealed. 
   
Minutes submitted by Rena Duncklee. 
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